
 

Don Mills Crossing Study 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, January 30, 2019  

5:00 – 8:00 p.m. Open House  

Ontario Science Centre 

770 Don Mills Road 

Gemini Room 

Free Parking. Transit nearby. 

Launched in October 2016, Don Mills Crossing is looking for 

ways to focus and shape anticipated growth around the 

intersection of Don Mills Road and Eglinton Avenue East, 

anchored by the transit infrastructure being constructed as part 

of the Eglinton Crosstown LRT. 

In June 2018, City Council adopted a Proposals Report and Draft Secondary Plan for Don Mills 

Crossing and directed staff to undertake additional consultation.  

The draft policy framework provides for a new connected network of streets, parks, open spaces and 

natural areas around which a complete community will develop. It reflects the outcomes of multiple 

phases of work and input provided by residents and stakeholders through a number of community 

meetings, open houses and pop-up events. 

Join us on January 30, 2019 to learn about the proposed final Secondary Plan. This is your 

opportunity to provide feedback and ask questions of City staff. You are welcome to attend at any 

time during the open house. 

For information on the Don Mills Crossing study and to sign up for our email updates please visit 

www.toronto.ca/donmillscrossing 

 
 
 

 

 

Public Open House on proposed final Secondary Plan 
 

http://www.toronto.ca/donmillscrossing


 
Further Information 

If you are interested in the Don Mills Crossing Study but cannot attend this meeting, please visit 

www.toronto.ca/donmillscrossing to sign up for our email updates.  You may also contact the City 

Planner or local Councillor as follows: 

 

 

 Don Mills Crossing Study 

Annely Zonena 

Senior Planner, Strategic Initiatives 

City Planning Division 

Annely.Zonena@toronto.ca 

(416) 338-3105 

Ward 16 

Councillor Denzil Minnan-Wong 

Ward 16 Don Valley East 

councillor_minnan-wong@toronto.ca  

(416) 397-9256 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Completion 

The City of Toronto has completed a Mobility Planning Study (MPS) to address transportation 

infrastructure needs in the vicinity of the Don Mills Road and Eglinton Avenue East.  The MPS was 

prepared in accordance with Phases 1 and 2 of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 

process and complements the preferred land use and built form scenario in the Don Mills Crossing 

Planning Study. 

Opportunities for Review: The MPS has been completed and placed on the public record for a 30 day 

review period starting January 16, 2019 and ending on February 15, 2019.  

An Executive Summary of the MPS will be available for review online at 

www.toronto.ca/donmillscrossing and the full version will be available in print at the following 

locations: 

Toronto Building: Planning Enquiries  

North York Civic Centre, 

1st Floor, 5100 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON M2N 5V7 

(416) 395-7531 

Toronto Public Library: Flemingdon Park  

29 St. Dennis Drive 

Toronto, ON  M3C 3J3 

(416) 395-5820 

 

 

 

 

 

Any questions or request for additional information related to the MPS should be directed to Arthur 

Lo, City Planning, Transportation Planning at (416) 395-7118 or Arthur.Lo@toronto.ca. 

Notice to correspondents: 
Personal information received at community consultation meetings or contained in correspondence with the City is collected under sections 8 and 136 of 
the City of Toronto Act, 2006 specifically for creating a public record of information potentially relevant to making an informed decision. Questions about 
the collection of this information may be directed to the Planner listed above. 

Our public meeting locations are wheelchair/mobility device accessible.  Other reasonable accommodation or assistive services for persons with 
disabilities may be provided with adequate notice.  Please contact Annely Zonena, at (416) 338-3105 or Annely.Zonena@toronto.ca with your request.  
The City of Toronto is committed to taking the necessary steps to insure compliance with the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005. 

Compliance with City Council policy respecting Notice may result in you receiving duplicate notices. 

Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice. 




